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LETTERS OF SUPPORT

Original-recipient: rfc822;green.693@osu.edu
User-Agent: Microsoft-Entourage/11.0.0.040405
Date: Tue, 17 Feb 2009 12:15:45 -0500
Subject: Re: letter of support
From: Richard Davis <davis.77@osu.edu>
To: "Richard F.Green" <green.693@osu.edu>

I strongly support the initiative by CMRS to institute a Graduate

Interdisciplinary Specialization in Medieval and Renaissance Studies.

Dick Davis,

Chair, NELC
________________________________________________________________________
Original-recipient: rfc822;green.693@osu.edu
From: Irene Delic <delic.1@osu.edu>
To: "'Richard F.Green'" <green.693@osu.edu>
Subject: RE: letter of support
Date: Mon, 16 Feb 2009 11:18:12 -0500


Dear Richard,

        I fully support your plan to institute a Graduate Interdisciplinary

Specialization in Medieval and Renaissance Studies. So do my colleagues!

        Wishing you success!

                                        Irene

--------------------------------------------------------

MY EMAIL ---> delic.1@osu.edu

--------------------------------------------------------

Professor Irene Masing Delic

Acting Chair

Department of Slavic and East

European Languages and Literatures

400 Hagerty Hall

1775 College Road

Columbus, OH 43210-1340

(614) 292-6733

(614) 688-3107 FAX

________________________________________________________________________

Original-recipient: rfc822;green.693@osu.edu
From: Diane Birckbichler <birckbichler1@humanities.osu.edu>
To: "Richard F.Green" <green.693@osu.edu>
Date: Thu, 12 Feb 2009 16:29:25 -0500
Subject: RE: letter of support


February 11, 2009

Dear Richard,

I am most pleased to lend my enthusiastic support to the Graduate Interdisciplinary Specialization in Medieval and Renaissance Studies.  This GIS is a wonderful way to allow students in different departments to earn a professional credential while pursuing their passions for and interest in these areas.  The Department stands ready to help publicize the program and to encourage interested students to pursue this GIS. 

With my best wishes,

Diane W. Birckbichler

Professor and Chair

Department of French and Italian

200 Hagerty Hall

CAMPUS

________________________________________________________________________

Original-recipient: rfc822;green.693@osu.edu
From: Anna Grotans <grotans1@humanities.osu.edu>
To: "Richard F.Green" <green.693@osu.edu>
Date: Fri, 20 Feb 2009 07:53:48 -0500
Subject: Re: letter of support


Dear Richard,
My apologies for the delay in getting back to you. I give my wholehearted support to the GIS in Medieval and Renaissance Studies! I looked over the most recent draft of the proposal and find it well-conceived and presented. I like the core courses, yet also the flexibility which it offers students. The MRS  GIS will not only serve our across the college, but also serve as great recruitment tool for both graduate students and faculty. Thanks!
Anna (Grotans)
Chairperson
Germanic Languages and Literatures

________________________________________________________________________

Original-recipient: rfc822;green.693@osu.edu
X-Mailer: QUALCOMM Windows Eudora Version 7.1.0.9
Date: Mon, 23 Feb 2009 10:54:05 -0500
To: "Richard F.Green" <green.693@osu.edu>
From: Peter Hahn <hahn.29@osu.edu>
Subject: Re: letter of support


Richard:

        The History Department Graduate Studies Chair has completed a review of this proposal, and I am writing to indicate the History Department's support.  Best of luck.

Best,

Peter


Peter L. Hahn

Professor and Chair

Department of History

Ohio State University

106 Dulles Hall

230 West 17th Avenue

Columbus OH  43210

614-292-3001 

________________________________________________________________________

Original-recipient: rfc822;green.693@osu.edu
From: Eugene Holland <holland1@humanities.osu.edu>
To: "Richard F.Green" <green.693@osu.edu>
Date: Thu, 12 Feb 2009 14:50:02 -0500
Subject: RE: letter of support
Thread-topic: letter of support


I'm inclined to say "go for it," Richard - but explain this to me: "the proposed GIS will involve minimal adjustments to the student's home program".  What adjustments to a CS MA or PhD program would be entailed?

Thanks,

EWH

Eugene W. Holland

Dr. Eugene W. Holland, Chair

Department of Comparative Studies

451 Hagerty Hall, 1775 College Road

The Ohio State University

Columbus, OH 43210

614-292-2559

--------------------------------------


From: Richard F.Green 
Sent: Thursday, February 12, 2009 2:38 PM
To: holland.1@osu.edu
Subject: letter of support

Dear Eugene,
The requirement is for twenty-hours of graduate coursework, five in a core coures (CMRS), five in a course outside the student's home program, and ten within the student's home program. There's also a language pre-requisite. Since many graduate students already take courses outside their home program anyway, I assume the effect (in terms of course enrollments) at a department level will be 'minimal'.  Does this help?
Best, Richard

Director, Center for Medieval and Renaissance Studies,
308 Dulles Hall, 230 West 17th Avenue
Columbus, Ohio 43210-1361


--------------------------------------


From: Eugene Holland <holland1@humanities.osu.edu>
To: "Richard F.Green" <green.693@osu.edu>
Date: Fri, 13 Feb 2009 11:57:02 -0500
Subject: RE: letter of support
Thread-topic: letter of support


Thanks, Richard.  I didn't follow the logic of your original letter, but am clear now.

So once again - this time with feeling - I'm fine with the GIS you're proposing.

Eugene W. Holland

Dr. Eugene W. Holland, Chair

Department of Comparative Studies

451 Hagerty Hall, 1775 College Road

The Ohio State University

Columbus, OH 43210

614-292-2559

________________________________________________________________________

Sender: dhubin@gmail.com
Date: Thu, 12 Feb 2009 14:51:12 -0500
Subject: Re: letter of support
From: Donald Hubin <hubin.1@osu.edu>
To: "Richard F.Green" <green.693@osu.edu>

Richard,

Yes, the Department of Philosophy supports the proposal for a Graduate Interdisciplinary Specialization in Medieval and Renaissance Studies.

Best,
Don
=====================
Donald C. Hubin, Professor & Chair
Department of Philosophy
350 University Hall
230 North Oval Mall
The Ohio State University
Columbus, OH  43210-1365
Phone: 614-292-2510 
E-mail: hubin.1@osu.edu
________________________________________________________________________

Original-recipient: rfc822;green.693@osu.edu
Date: Thu, 12 Feb 2009 15:18:10 -0500
From: Mark Shanda <shanda.1@osu.edu>
User-Agent: Thunderbird 2.0.0.19 (Macintosh/20081209)
To: "Richard F.Green" <green.693@osu.edu>


Please add my voice and that of the Department of Theatre in support of our proposed Graduate Interdisciplinary Specialization in Medieval and Renaissance Studies.  This would make a fine addition to the curriculum and provide some of our students an additional reason as to why to come to study at Ohio State.

Mark

Mark Shanda

Chair/Professor

The Ohio State University

1089 Drake Performance and Events Center

1849 Cannon Drive

Columbus, OH  43210-1266

Phone: 614-292-0878

FAX: 614-292-3222

________________________________________________________________________

Original-recipient: rfc822;green.693@osu.edu
From: Richard Torrance <torrance2@humanities.osu.edu>
To: "Richard F.Green" <green.693@osu.edu>
Cc: "knicely.2@osu.edu" <knicely.2@osu.edu>
Date: Sun, 15 Feb 2009 18:35:23 -0500
Subject: RE: letter of support



Dear Richard,

This proposal looks excellent and our offerings in DEALL will contribute to your interdisciplinary focus.  I approve wholeheartedly. 

Yours,

Richard Torrance, Acting Chair

Dept. East Asian Languages and Literatures
On 2/23/09 5:25 PM, "Elizabeth Davis" <davis823@humanities.osu.edu> wrote:

From: Elizabeth Davis <davis823@humanities.osu.edu>

Date: Mon, 23 Feb 2009 17:25:49 -0500

To: Sarah-Grace Heller <heller.64@osu.edu>, "davis.823@osu.edu" <davis.823@osu.edu>

Cc: "Richard F.Green" <green.693@osu.edu>

Subject: Re: Graduate Interdisciplinary Specialization in Medieval and Renaissance Studies
Dear Sarah-Grace, dear Richard:

I have indeed been thinking about the Graduate Interdisciplinary Specialization in Medieval and Renaissance Studies, after receiving Richard’s message. He has clarified a couple of things I had questions about, and I’m very happy to give the CMRS my complete support for this interdisciplinary specialization. I think it’s an idea that will serve our graduate students very well, especially in a tough job market that is increasingly moving in the direction of interdisciplinary studies.  I heartily endorse the project of the Graduate Interdisciplinary Specialization in Medieval and Renaissance Studies.

If you need further comment from me, please let me know.

Elizabeth

Elizabeth B. Davis 

Associate Professor and Acting Chair
Department of Spanish & Portuguese
The Ohio State University 
1775 College Road (Room 298-G) 
Columbus, OH 43210-1340 
614-292-4958 (o); 614-292-7726 (fax) http://sppo.osu.edu/people/person.cfm?ID=334
